
 

LUNCHEON & GENERAL MEETING 
February 18, 2010 

Gather at 11:30 with Lunch at Noon 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 
Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 7 p.m. according to your last name’s initial.   

 

A - J  Dottie Cumello  407/243-2334           K - Z  Nancy Jaeger  407/366-7538  
          

After arriving at the restaurant,  proceed to the reservation table.  You may pay by 
CASH or CHECK  (made out to NEWCOMERS) and pick up your name tag.  No 
walk-ins.  Thank you. 

 

ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 PM on the MONDAY  
Before the LUNCHEON (February 15, 2010).  
   
ANY CANCELLATIONS AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE CLUB.   
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MENU 
ROLLS AND BUTTER 

 SALAD 
 STARCH  & VEGETABLE 

 CHOICE OF: 
 GRILLED MAHI MAHI WITH  TERIYAKI GLAZE 

 OR 
 BOURBON FLANK STEAK 

 DESSERT: ICE CREAM 
 ICED TEA & COFFEE 

 WINE or DRINKS AVAILABLE BY REQUEST AT AN INDIVIDUAL CHARGE 
 

$23.00 (includes tax and 20% gratuity)  

 

Deborah German, M.D. 

“DEDICATED LEADER IN MEDICAL  
RESEARCH AND EDUCATION” 

UCF MEDICAL 
SCHOOL DEAN 

LUNCHEON SPEAKER 

“I love education and teaching 
medicine. You meet and help 
shape the values of a whole 
generation of young  
physicians.”  

Dr. Deborah German, Dean of the UCF Medical 
School, will speak to us about the new Medical City 
being built at Lake Nona.  Dr. German is a graduate of 
Harvard Medical School and has had a distinguished 
career in medical education. 

 
She earned the 2008 Central Florida Person of the Year 
award for the amazing effort it took to launch the fledg-
ling UCF Medical School.     
  
Dr. German will share with us her vision for the future 
of medicine at UCF and in Central Florida.  We look 
forward to this exciting, new addition to our commu-
nity. 

TUSCAWILLA COUNTRY CLUB 
1500 WINTER SPRINGS BLVD. 
WINTER SPRINGS, FL  32708 

407-977-1390 
       

Winter Springs Boulevard runs through the Tuskawilla Develop-
ment between Tuskawilla Road and Aloma Avenue.  The country 
club is located on the south side of the street about 1-2 miles in 
from either end. 
If you’re coming from the southeast, take Alafaya Trail to Aloma  
Avenue (SR 426) and turn onto Winter Springs Blvd. and con-
tinue to turn left into the country club. 
From the west, take Semoran Blvd. (SR 436) to Tuskawilla, turn 
left, go 1-2 miles, then turn right on Winter Springs Blvd. and 
plan to turn right into Country Club. 
You may call for directions from other areas or Google a map. 



Tina Parrish 
won the 
50/50 

money prize  
of $74.00 

BOARD MEETING    

Thursday, February 7, 2010 at 10am 
 
Perkin’s Restaurant,  11662 University Blvd., Orlando 407-384-3383 

Please RSVP to Joan @ 407-971-3911 or reply email 
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 Ok…Art has just packed away the last 
of the holiday decorations; we’ve 
weathered the worst cold spell in 15 
years and there is a tornado warning 
in Volusia county….so I guess things 
are back to normal……… 

The luncheons at Heathrow are always a pleasure. 
Thanks Martha and Paulette for your hard work. 
I hope those who attended today’s luncheon enjoyed it as 
much as I did. Those who were unable to attend missed a 
terrific program. We were treated by a visit from the 
delightful Jacqueline London of WKMG, Channel 6 News. 
What a lovely young lady. She shared her background, 
working up to her position of news anchor with lots of 
humor, answered many questions from the floor, went to 
each table and then stayed for many photos…We hope 
she will enjoy the gift basket of kitchen utensils pre-
sented by Martha Cirrotti…She was a breath of fresh air, 
and Ronnie Telzer and Joan Lenard had a field day snap-
ping pictures.  Kudos to Jacqueline, Pat Fluno and Ginny 
Plummer for their efforts.  
Our nominating committee has been formed. The ladies-
Betty Huff, Patti Zedo and Judy Babine, are waiting to 
hear from you. If you are interested in a Board position 
or think you know of someone who will be an asset, 
please contact one of these dedicated ladies. 
The trip to Leu Gardens seems to have been a hit. Thanks 
Barbara and Linda. These gals have also arranged for 
another trip to the Winter Park Playhouse in February, 
which sounds like fun.  Come and join us. 
Remember to call Pat Peppler for info about February’s 
Pot Luck dinner…Don’t forget it’s BYOB, in addition to 
your pot luck dish. 
Tina Parrish would like some subs for the 2nd Thursday 
night Bunko group, so contact her for info. 
Donna Flandreau, Edna Long and Lynne Snowden are 
forming a Girl’s Night Out group and have several good 
ideas. They would like to hear from you if you are inter-
ested. It sounds like fun. 
Pat Brizel has some good ideas for her Let’s Do It 
group…including Miniature Golf, and a CPR course.  Call 
Pat for more information.  
Tina Parrish’s investment of $2.00 paid off in a big 
way…She left with $74.00. WOW!! 
Our Mystery gift went to Sherry McFarland. I believe it 
was a very pretty daily journal. 
A free lunch pass was awarded to Pat Brizel. Bon Appé-
tit, Pat! 
Finally, Pat Cregar, who brought her mom as a guest, 
won a $25.00 gift card to Target. I know she’ll be buying 
goodies for her grandchildren… Have a good time Pat. 
Thanks to Pat Fluno for chairing the Holiday luncheon. I 
hear she did a bang up job…Sorry I missed the elf cos-
tume. 
Fun activities coming up… hope you will join us for any or 
all of them. 

Joan’s Journal 

Sherry McFarland with 
Jacqueline. Sherry won 

the mystery gift of a daily 
journal.  Welcome back 
after your recent back 

surgery. 

New members: 
Marilyn Huddleston, 

Carole Coe 

OOPS… I’m being called to the dinner table… Bless Art… 
he cooked tonight and just yelled that he wants to be out 
of the kitchen by 6:00 … What a guy!!! 
All the best to each and every one of you as we enter 
this new decade. See you next month. 
  In friendship...Joan  

Linda Smith (right) with 
her guest,   

Patti Campbell. 

January Birthday ladies attending: Nancy Scalice, 
Patti Patton, and Edna Long.   

Pat Cregar with her mom 
as her guest.  Pat won a 
gift card for Target store. 

Nancy Scalice (center) brought 
guests;  Judy Ness (left) and Rosalie 
Miceli (right) 

President Joan Bove with Jacqueline London  and 
Pat Fluno, Program Chairman.  Well done!! 

Martha Cirrotti and Betty 
Huff present a gift basket 

to Jacqueline London. 

Pat Brizel talking 
about new group, 
“Let’s Do It” She 
won a free lunch. 



MEMBERSHIP 
Betty Huff– VP 

158 Members 

Membership Dues January – May $12.50 

If you have not picked up your 2009 – 2010 Membership Directory and would 
like to receive one, please contact Betty Huff at 407-736-0797 or email Betty at 
BettyHuff@aol.com. 
Remember to contact Betty if you have an address, phone number, cell phone 
or email change. We need your correct information on our membership 
spreadsheet so you will be able to receive our newsletter and updates. We 
don’t want you to miss a thing! 

Please welcome our newest members: 

Nancy Ruscitti    407-366-2213 

3590 Wading Heron Terrace (Live Oak Reserve) RuscitN@aol.com 

Oviedo, FL 32766    Birthday: Oct 29 

Originally from Pennsylvania 

 

Carole Coe    407-271-8321 

4265 Centergate Lane, #101 (Baldwin Park) Cell: 407-607-1655 

Orlando, FL 32814    Birthday: Aug 9 

Originally from Ponte Vedra, FL 

 

Marilyn Huddleston    321-972-2728 

2774 Chaddsford Cir #104 (Barrington Place) Cell: 501-993-5605 

Oviedo, FL 32765    Birthday: Oct 26 

Originally from Arkansas 

 

**New phone/cell number for Eydie Pupo: 407-545-0636 

   New phone/cell number for Shelby Rennie: 407-366-7222 
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NEWCOMERS BOARD 
 President  Joan Bové 407-971-3911  

 VP Programs  Pat Fluno   407-482-2146 

                          Virginia Plummer 407-249-2200 
 VP Luncheons  Martha Cirrotti 407-366-3673 

   Paulette Kubo           407-381-5768 

 VP Membership  Betty Huff 407-736-0797 

 Corresponding Sec’y   Gloria Irwin 407-331-6147 

 Recording Sec’y  Mary Ward 407-366-3015 

 Treasurer  Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

 Parliamentarian  Judy Babine 321-972-8510 

COMMITTEES 
 Outreach  Pat Peppler 407-895-2922 
   Sandy Ogilvie 407– 482-5538 

 Historian  Ronnie Telzer 407- 365-1580 

   Joan Lenard 407- 671-8454  
 Hospitality  Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 
   Marquita Nelson 407-977-4851 

Advisor  Edna Long 407– 249-7935 

 Inside The Arts  Linda Gallagher 407- 359-1893 

   Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121 
 Newsletter/Mailing  Lynne Snowden 407- 696-2886 
 Publicity  Tammy Renie 407-677-5522 

 Reservations  Patti Zedo 407- 359-3314 

   Dottie Cumello 407- 243-2334 

   Nancy Jaeger 407-366-7538 

 Ways and Means  Shirley Vining 321/ 348-3799 

 Helping Hands  Mary Jane Godfrey 407- 365-9745 

 Inspirations  Dottie Cumello  407-243-2334 

INTEREST GROUPS 

 Book Group  Denise Tucker 407- 542-6518 

 Bridge  Pat McRee 407-359-1228 

   Sim Horst 407-678-2961 

 Bunko Belles  Gloria Irwin 407- 331-6147 

 Bunko Buddies  Pat Coyle 407- 275-0437  

 Bunko (2nd Thur. pm)  Tina Parrish 407-359-1497 

 Bunko (4th Thur. pm)  Gloria Irwin 407- 331-6147   

 Chick Flicks  Beth Zellikoff …Oviedo 407- 365-3297 

 Chick Flicks  Barbara Zeyn...Waterford 321- 235-0584   

 Mah Jongg  Mike Frazier 407- 365-5251 

 Pot Luck Dining  Georgeann Clemons 407- 416-1074  

 Wild Child  Pat Fluno 407- 482-2146 

   Georgeann Clemons 407-416-1074 

 Let’s Do It !  Pat Brizel 407-277-2070 

February Birthdays 
 
 

Eileen Guesman   1 February 
Robin McLaren   3 February 
Carol Schuett   7 February 
Bonnie Billoni   8 February 
Alda Pierce    11 February 
Willy Streichenberger  13 February 
T. Kay White   20 February 

Sara Watkins   22 February 
Mary Jane Godfrey   23 February 



ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!!!    
  
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SUBMIT AN ARTICLE FOR THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CALL  LYNNE 
SNOWDEN @407-696-2886 OR EMAIL TO LSNOWDEN@CFL.RR.COM BY THE CURRENT DEAD-
LINE WHICH IS THE MONDAY BEFORE THE LUNCHEON EACH MONTH.  THANKS! 
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The Treasurer’s Report   
 by Brenda Jones 
 

Beginning balance on 12‐1‐09                     $7,742.03 

Deposits and other additions                      $1,093.50 

Checks posted                                                $2,099.07 

Ending balance on 12‐31‐09                        $6,736.46  

Correspondence  
Gloria Irwin  407-331-6147 

If you know of any member going through a  
 difficult time, please let me know. 

 
Get well cards sent to:  

  Nancy Jaeger,   Sherry McFarland,   Ann McLean,   
Joan Bové 

 

Thinking of you card sent to: 
   Marquita Nelson 

 

New member welcome letter and directories sent to: 
   Nancy Ruscitti,   Carole Coe,   Marilyn Huddleston 

 

Thank you cards sent to:  
  The Caroling Company &  
John & Brittany Wasman of  

Maison et Jardin 

API ( Arnold Palmer Invitational) 
FUNDRAISER 

March 22 - 28, 2010 
Newcomers of Central Florida has again been selected to sup-
ply volunteers to work a concession during the A.P.I. Tourna-
ment at Bay Hill.  If you or your family are interested in helping 
and getting passes for the week, please contact: 

Judy Babine  
321-972-8510 or cell: 407-222-2961  

We have FUN! 

 

 

INSIDE THE ARTS 
Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121 
Linda Gallagher 407-359-1893    

 Once again we are going to the  
W i n t e r  P a r k  P l a y h o u s e 
on Friday, February 12th, 2010 at 7:30 
p.m.  The Play is  “Married Alive!"   A 
great comedy! 

 
Tickets are: Student $22.00 and Regular $31.00.   
Spouses, friends and significant others are invited.  We 
are limited to 25 tickets, so please contact  
Barbara Wiseman at 407-365-9121 or Linda Gallagher at 
407-359-1893 is you want to purchase tickets.   The  
cut-off date for reservations is February 1st.  Please 
make your check payable to: Barbara Wiseman.  The 
mailing address is 920 Torrey Pine Drive, Winter Springs, 
FL 32708.   Once purchased, the ticket(s) is yours.  We 
cannot make refunds or try to re-sell the ticket for you.  
They are your responsibility.    
 

March 11, 2010 
 
 We are planning to take the 
Winter Park Boat Tour which was 
cancelled back in October due to 
inclement weather.  The date will 
be March 11th, 2010 at 10:00 a.m.  
Tickets will be $10.00 and must be 

purchased at the Winter Park Boat Tour Center when you 
arrive for the tour. 
         However, we do need to know who is going and 
their phone number.  So, please contact Barbara Wise-
man at 407-365-9121 or Linda Gallagher at 407-359-
1893 if you are interested in going.   We also will be hav-
ing lunch at Brio's in the Winter Park Village around 
12:15p.m.   

 PINOCHLE PALS 
Judy Babine 
 

Couples Pinochle is played on a Saturday night 
(host choice) of the month at 6:30 PM.  This is a 
new activity and we currently have 2 tables.  We 
are accepting substitutes.  

 For more information, call Judy Babine - 
321-972-8510 or 407-222-2961  
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Bunko Belles 
Wednesday,  February 10 12 noon 
Doreen Bertan   407-657-0033 
 

Bunko Babes 
Thursday, February 11  7 pm 
Gloria Irwin   407-331-6147 
 

Bunko Buddies 
Monday, February 15  12 noon 
Eleanore Smith   407-380-2564 
 

Bunko Belles 
Thursday, February 25  7 pm  
Gloria Irwin   407-331-6147  

BUNKO GROUPS 

MAH JONGG    
Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 
Joan Bové 407-971-3911 
Mondays  11 - 3 p.m. 
 

All games will now be held at the 
Riverside Community Center on Lockwood in Oviedo.  

Oviedo residents $3.00, others $4.00. 
 

Bring your bag lunch.   
There are soda machines available. 

RSVP to Mike 

CHICK FLICK 
Last Tuesday of the month! 

We alternate between Oviedo Mall 
and Waterford Lakes Mall theaters.   

 

An email will be sent the week before the meet-
ing date (after the show times have been sched-
uled by the theaters).   If you do not have email, 
please call the chairperson to find out the start 
time and to RSVP. A dinner option is provided, 
so please RSVP to either or both. 

Barbara Zeyn –  Waterford – 321-235-0584 
Beth Zelikoff – Oviedo –  407-365-3297 

 

Oviedo Regal Theater 
February 23 

BRIDGE 
4th Wednesday  

February 24 
We take reservations by phone or email all month, 
but request that all reservations or cancellations be 
made by the Monday before the fourth Wednesday 
we play. 
The Tremont is located next to the Macaroni Grill  at 
7015 Red Bug Lake Road, phone 407-359-5787. 

Chairs: 
Pat McRee  patmcree@bellsouth.net 407-359-1228 
 

Sim Horst  skhorst@embarqmail.com 407-678-2961 

GIRLS’ PARTY NIGHT 
ATTENTION! 
There is a new group forming and we want 
your input!!!! Donna Flandreau, Lynne 
Snowden and Edna Long are interested in 
starting a new "Girl's night out" group.... 
since some of the husbands are already getting together 
on a Tuesday Night each month, we are forming our group 
on a Tuesday night!!!   
What we have in mind so far, is that whoever is going to 
hostess that month, they pick the activity, it can be Bunco, 
Pictionary, Charades, a card game, or even Bowling!!!  
The hostess will supply the beverages and eating utensils, 
and everyone else will bring one appetizer.  The one thing 
is....you have to want to enjoy either a margarita, wine, or 
beer....that will be the hostess's choice (other non alco-
holic drinks will be available). 
We only have room for a limited number, so if interested 
please contact one of us soon!!  We will have a casual 
meeting to talk about the plans!!!  A night out with the girls 
might be a nice change!!!  Looking forward to making this 
a fun new group!! 

Once we hear from you, we will set up a meeting. 
Email your interest to one of us: 

 
 

dflandreau@cfl.rr.com 
lsnowden@cfl.rr.com  

ednarod1985@yahoo.com  
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OUTREACH 
Pat Peppler 407-895-2922 

 
We are continuing to support "Tabs for Tots" for the Ronald McDonald 
House.  Please collect your tabs and bring to each luncheon. 
 
Our continued goal is to support our troops We will be collecting: 
American snacks (nuts, beef jerky, granola bars, microwave popcorn, trail 
mix, etc.), Drink mixes to flavor water (tea, Gatorade, crystal light, cocoa ), 
Cd's,  DVDs,  Sunscreen, lip balm, chap stick, Phone cards (AT&T regular 
phone cards...NOT international or AT&T Go cards),  Greeting cards (that 
can be sent to spouses, girl friends or boyfriends, parents, their children or 
friends), Towelettes, baby wipes, hand sanitizers, etc.,  Holiday decorations 
and/or cards,  Paperback books (remember, most of the soldiers are from 18 
- 30 years old and are male),  Magazines (no older than 3 months), disposal 
razors, disposal cameras.  
 
At the December luncheon we collected $86 for Safe House.  Ten pairs of 
pajamas have been purchased and will be delivered soon.  At the February 
luncheon we would like to support Safe House with items from their "wish 
list.  According to your last name's initial, Please bring any of the follow-
ing: 
 
A - J   sheets, blankets, pillows, paper towels, toilet paper, paper plates, 
Kleenex, kitchen trash bags, bleach, glass cleaner, dish detergent, sponges, 
Pine-Sol floor cleaner, mops, brooms, dust pans, gas cards, bus passes, pre-
paid phone cards. 
 
K - Z   pajamas (adult and children sizes), slippers (adult and children 
sizes), shampoo and conditioner (full sizes preferred but will take sample 
sizes), shower caddies, liquid bath soap, deodorant, hand and body lotion, 
hand sanitizer, hair dryers, hairbrushes and combs, sanitary pads and tam-
pons, nail care, stamps, movie tickets, gift cards (Wal-Mart cards are nice 
because they allow the residents to buy gas, food, clothing and birthday 
gifts for children). 
 

With your help, we will continue to supply needed items to two very de-
serving groups.  Thanking you in advance for your gracious giving. 

POTLUCK DININGGEORGEANN 

CLEMONS  
           407-416-1074 

ROSEMARY KUBANET  
 407-702-2389  
 
The February hosts for February 13 @ 6:30 pm:  

Pat  & Dick Peppler 
4350 New Broad Street in Baldwin Park 

Orlando, FL 32814 
 

Please call Pat at 407-895-2922 to choose whether to 
bring an appetizer, salad, entrée or dessert for 12.  Mixers 

and soft drinks are provided — BYOB. 
 

Call for directions. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to get together with friends 
in a relaxed atmosphere with lots of great food.  If you are 
new to the club, please try to attend to meet and enjoy 
your club members, as singles and couples. 

Pat Brizel              407-277-2070 
Feb. 24, 2010  Lunch - 12 noon at Jade Garden located 
at Alafaya & Colonial.  After lunch, Conga Golf on Colo-
nial/SR50.  Please call Pat. 
 
March 3rd, 2010 We are having a certification course 
for First Aid CPR & AED Class, the price is $38.00pp for 
class from 10-1pm.  I am also asking each person to 
bring a canned food to donate to the local food bank.  To 
stay with this Healthy-Theme, we will be having a salad 
lunch afterward.  I am asking each person to bring a 
side to share for our salad bar; limit 12 people.   Call Pat 
@ 407-277-2070to reserve a spot. 

BOOK GROUP 
Denise Tucker – contact me at: 
407-286-8803 or 
mrsdenisetucker@yahoo.com 
 

Book Group meets the third Tuesday of every month at 
Border's on Red Bug in Oviedo at 1:30 p.m. 

 

February 16th 
In A Perfect World  By Laura Kasischke 
 

From its haunting beginning to a riveting end, this is a 
story of beauty, resilience, love and grace. 
Described as "The Pilot's Wife" meets "The Road", this 
critically acclaimed novel of marriage, motherhood, 
and the unbearable choices people make when the 
only choice left is perceived as unbearable. 

 

March 23rd 
A Heartbreaking Work of Staggering Genius 
By Dave Eggers 
This bestseller is the winner of myriad awards. Glowing 
over-the-top reviews range from The New York Times to 
The Irish Times. Descriptions include: exhilarating, wildly 
intelligent, occasionally angry, funny and profoundly moving.  
The author breaks all sorts of “writing” boundaries. He 
changes the style of literature, while writing about the time-
less conflicts of the human heart. A honest and moving 
memoir that captures the delight and terror of parenthood 
written with full-throttle energy. 
“Eggers crafts something universal here, something raw and real 
and wonderful. This is a beautifully written, ragged, laugh-out-loud 
funny and utterly, unforgettable memoir.”-San Francisco Chronicle 
 
We are not a scary group. I promise we are not reading 3,658 
page Russian novels and you are not required to write a term 
paper. 
However, a couple of us have been known to laugh so hard 
that we couldn’t continue a sentence and tears overflowed and 
we almost peed ourselves, thus providing entertainment to our 
group. Not going to mention names (me and . . .) 
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Paulette Kubo and Bonnie Billoni 

Jacqueline London was a real charmer! 
Liz Payer, 

Shirley Vining, 
Jacqueline and 

Judy Ness 

Marilyn  
Huddleston, 

Lynne Snowden 
and Barbara 

Miles 

Liz Payer stops to smell the roses. 

Above: Lovely to see that the 
Bromeliads survived our recent 

chilly weather. 

JANUARY EVENTS 

The Gallagher gals with 
Jacqueline 

Attendees: Martha Cirrotti, Rae Rosante, 
Louise Gallagher, Linda Gallagher, Edith 
Smith and Eileen Guesman 

In the rose garden: Ronnie Telzer, Tina Parrish, Rae 
Rosante, Martha Cirrotti, Linda Gallagher, Paulette 

Kubo, Edith Smith, Eileen Guesman,  and Louise 
Gallagher. 

Some of the attendees: Betty Huff, Rose-
mary Kubanet,  Pat Peppler, Brenda Jones, 

Pat’s friend and Carole Coe. 

Edna Long, Donna Flandreau, Lynne 
Snowden and Claudia Downs 

Dottie Cumello 
with her realis-
tic resolutions 
for the New 

Year! 

Bob, tour guide, answers questions and explains the Spanish moss. 

 

Those Gallagher gals 
together again! 

Some of the luncheon attendees in a 
group shot with Jacqueline London... She 

showed the picture that night on the 
news broadcast and mentioned lunch 

with our group.   

Paula Morrical & 
Lorraine 
Macaione 



There are no strangers, just friends we haven't met. 

Newcomers  
of Central Florida 
P.O. Box 620384 

Oviedo, FL 32762-0384 
www.newcomerscfl.org 

February 2010 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 

 

 

25 26 27 

28 MARCH 1 2  3 

 

4 5 6 

POTLUCK  
DINING 

MAH JONGG 

MAH JONGG 

MAH JONGG 

MAH JONGG 

SALAD 
BUNKO 

BUNKO–NOON 

BOARD  
MEETING 

  BUNKO– 7PM 

BOOK GROUP 

Chick Flick 
BRIDGE 

LUNCHEON 
MEETING 

  BUNKO– 7PM 

INSIDE THE 
ARTS 

Let’s 
Do It! 

Let’s 
Do It! 


